
Name:  

Address:  

City:          Creston, BC 

Postal code:     

Phone number: (250)   

Flush volume of old toilet:   
*(Leaving this blank will prevent your rebate 
from being processed)* 

 

 
New toilet information: 
 
# of toilets installed:    

 

 

Toilet installed by: 

Toilet manufacturer:   

Toilet name/model:   

Toilet flush volume:   

Approval System:   

Purchase date:   

 

 
 

 

 

ULTRA 

 

                                                                                                                       

               

Town of Creston 

use only: 

Signature of Public Works Employee 

Date of Disposal 

 

 10-2-720-890  
Code 

 

# of toilets dropped off:   

 
 

Town of Creston 
238 – 10th Avenue North, PO Box 1339 

Creston, BC   V0B 1G0 
info@creston.ca 

Phone: 250.428.2214, ext. 410 



 

 

 

Toilets use the highest amount of water and 

account for approximately 30% to 40% of 

household water use. Installation of an ultra 

high-efficiency toilet (ultra HET), with a flush 

volume of 4.8 litres, can save about 80 to 100 

litres of water per day. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The toilet rebate program is a part of the Water 

Smart Initiative started in 2009 that reduced 

water consumption 20% by 2015. 

 

This program provides a financial incentive for 

you to replace your old low efficiency (6 or 

more litres) toilet with an ultra high efficiency 

toilet with a flush volume of 4.8 litres. Please 

note, this rebate does not apply to toilets being 

installed as part of additions or new 

construction. 

 
This program offers 100, $50 rebates, 

available on a first come, first serve basis. 

Submitting an application does not guarantee 

a rebate. It is your responsibility to fully 

complete the application and to ensure you 

meet all program requirements. 

 

 

 

 

 

Be a resident/business and be receiving a 
utility bill from the Town of Creston 
 
Have a low efficiency toilet in excess of 6 
litres or greater flush volume 

 

Determining flush volume 
Look for the stamp on your toilet to 
determine the flush volume. Location of 
stamp can be on the inside or the rear of the 
tank; on the tank label, located on the top of 
the bowl; or on the flush valve. 

Take your old toilet to the public works  
building located at 600 Helen Street during 
business hours, Monday to Friday from 7:00 am 
to 3:00 pm. Please call, 250-428-2214, in 
advance to ensure that someone will be 
available to help you. The public works 
employee who receives the toilet must sign  
your application form. 


